
27 December 2016

Friend -- 

I hope you've had a joyful holiday season, and wish you a happy new year! 

With just a few days left in 2016, it's the perfect time to make your tax-
deductible contribution to New Harvest - the 501(c)(3) charity making open 
scientific advances in cellular agriculture possible through the generosity of 
donors like you. 

And remember: gifts made before midnight on December 31st will be matched 
by the Jeremy Coller Foundation, so your impact will be made twice as strong.

We've had an unbelievable year thanks to your support. Thank you for all that 
you do to make our work possible!

Warmest wishes,

Erin Kim
http://www.new-harvest.org/
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